
From: Omar Aboya 
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 9:07 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Cc: Sandra Marsh <smarsh@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Presentation to Council on Tuesday, June 18, 2019 for Frank Marshall Park.... 
 
Good Morning Evelyn, 
 
Confirming that I will be presenting my proposal to council on Tuesday, June 18, 2019 for the county 
owned lands at Frank Marshall Park on Ramsey Drive, Dunnville. 
 
I have attached an image showing what I am planning. 
 
I will have a layout done by my civil engineers by Monday.  Couple of days ago four single mothers 
informed me that they can’t even afford to buy a 325,000 home (which was my plan), now I have to design 
250,000 dollar homes. Starters also want cheaper than 325,000.  
 
Thanks.  Omar. 
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